
At Excellus BlueCross BlueShield, the safety and wellbeing of our 
members, our employees, and our community are at the center of 

everything we do. When it matters most, we’re all at our best. 

The State of New York has announced a Special Enrollment Period due to the COVID-19 
public health emergency. Individuals can enroll in Qualified Health Plans until  
June 15, 2020. If you’re losing your employer-sponsored health insurance, there  

are affordable, high-quality options available to you beyond COBRA. 

WE ARE STANDING BY TO HELP YOU BY PHONE.
CALL 1-800-234-4781 (TTY: 1-800-662-1220)

We can answer your questions and help you enroll.
You can also visit ChooseExcellus.com to find coverage options available for you 
and your family where you live, including those available from NY State of Health. 

As we all strive to find our new normal,  
we want you to know that we’re here for you.

REMINDER: Please contact your doctor or local
county health department if you believe you have 
COVID-19 symptoms.

1 (800) 234-4781

Excellus BlueCross BlueShield is a nonprofit independent licensee of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association 
Our Health Plan complies with federal civil rights laws. We do not discriminate on the basis of race, color, origin, age, disability, or sex.  Atención: Si habla español, contamos con ayuda gratuita de idiomas disponible para usted. 
Consulte el documento adjunto para ver las formas en que puede comunicarse con nosotros. 注意：如果您说中文，我们可为您提供免费的语言协助。请参见随附的文件以获取我们的联系方式。 
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